
City of Concord

Legislation Text

The Dubay Group Inc., on behalf of Strategic Contracting Company LLC, requesting Major Subdivision
approval and Major Site Plan approval for construction of a 13-unit condominium development and associated
site improvements, Phase 2 of the Glen Ellen housing project off of Hoit Road in the Residential Open Space
(RO) District. The applicant has requested to postpone the public hearing to the October 16th Planning Board
meeting.
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